Just to let you know...

Reception Hazel & Willow

Phonics and Reading

We have put 3 new sounds in the 'Inky
Mouse’ phonic books. We hope the children
will enjoy looking through and having a go

at all the sounds they have been learning.
Your child has

chosen 2 lovely reading books to bring

home for half term.

Have a lovely half term and we look
forward
to seeing you again on Monday 5th November.
Cooking—After half term we will be making tasty
porridge from oats and milk with the option of
honey and chopped banana.

Visit to Holy Trinity
We are really looking forward to going to
HT on 5th November. Richard will
read a story and there will be biscuits and
juice for everyone. If you are able to help
walk there and back with us please let
your child’s teacher know (maybe by
email?) Thank you

Thank you!
All the Reception team would
like to say a big thank you for

Puppet Workshop on 7th November

Your child should have brought a letter home with They are a lovely year group
details of this exciting workshop. Please check with and have settled into school life

us if you have not had a letter.

all your support with your
child’s first half term of school.

brilliantly.







